From: Judy Bates

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Chicago Booth University Licensing Application Objection
Date: 23 November 2022 18:06:09

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sir or Madam

I wish to object to this application.

I live in Bartholomew Close and feel that such a late license is completely inappropriate in a residential area.
I feel it would create too much noise and disturbance to residents.

St Bartholomew’s Hospital is only a few metres away.

There are several pubs close by already ( eg the Hand and Shears), and other hospitality venues such as the
Butchers Hall and I don’t believe any of them have such a late licence.

Granting this application would set a precedent and could lead to further noise nuisance.

I wish therefore to formally object to this application.

Yours faithfully

Judith Tate

Sent from my iPhone



